
Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: April 3, 2007 

Members in attendance: Heather Blakeley, Dave Kowalski, Tom Baltazar 
Meeting Opened: 7:30PM 
Meeting Closed: 8:40PM 

 
 
 
 
Heather motioned Dave Seconded: Meeting opened 7:30PM 
 
BOH discussed: 
 
Water Testing - How much money is in the budget. Tom will bring in charges for full year. 15 
Weeks. BOH dropback  position will be 12 Weeks if not enough money is available. 
 
Look into food inspection training for, find out from State about inspections. 
 
Brush dump.  Coupons may be issued, suggestions were: 
 
  Car (Trunk, backseat, roof) one coupon 
  Utility Trailer 2 coupons. 
  Pick Up truck 2 coupons 
  Dump truck & large trailers four coupons. 
 
 
Richard LaFleche - 28 Williams Road - Permit to construct septic system. Also taking septic 
installer's test. 040207-1 Installer Permit issued.  Construction permit 040207-2 issued. 
(Richard LaFleche - 234 Polebridge Road, Woodstock CT 06281) 
                
Art Campbell - Lot 236 Mashapaug Road and Miller Road – came in for copies of septic 
plans. 
 
Mark Ferrell - Came in to schedule a public meeting for 17th. 7:30 for Norman Bachand - 3 Vinton 
Lane 
 
BOH reviewed bills to be paid 
Environment Compliance Service Inc. $1930.28 
 
Dave Motioned, Heather Seconded Meeting adjourned 8:40PM 


